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September 30, 2013 

 

Betty Kamara

Contracts Administrator 

 

St. Charles Parish, LA 
Department of Public Works 
100 River Oaks Drive 
Destrehan, LA 70047 
 
Subject: Notification of Change of Name 
 

 Attention:  Greg Schultz 
 
Dear Mr. Schultz, 
 
Relative to the Disaster Monitoring of Disaster Generated Debris and Disaster Management and 
Technical Assistance Agreement (Project No. P090903), I would like to bring you current on the 
latest developments concerning separation of our corporation into two (2) legal entities, which 
you may have read or heard about in various media accounts during the past year, and provide 
notice of a change of name as part of this separation. 
 
On 30 August 2012, SAIC announced its decision to pursue the separation of Science 
Applications International Corporation (SAIC) into two independent, publicly traded companies. 
Recently, SAIC’s Board of Directors approved this separation, which has occurred on 27 
September 2013. As a result of this separation, a portion of SAIC business has spun off to form a 
new independent, publically traded technical, engineering and enterprise information technology 
services company to be named Science Applications International Corporation. The remaining 
portion of SAIC, which contains the people and assets who will perform the Disaster Monitoring 
of Disaster Generated Debris and Disaster Management and Technical Assistance contract, will 
remain as part of the original corporate entity.  That original corporate entity will change its 
name from “Science Applications International Corporation” to “Leidos, Inc”.  
 
Should you have any questions and/or require additional clarification concerning this 
notification, please contact me directly at (321) 441-8518 or betty.v.kamara@leidos.com.   
 
Sincerely, 

Leidos, Inc. 
 
 
 
Betty Kamara 
Contracts Administrator 
BDR Division 


